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Dear Secretary

Building and Construction Industry (Improving Productivity) Bill 2013 and
the Building and Construction Industry (Consequential and Transitional

Provisions) Bill 2013 Inquiry

Please be advised that the Maritime Union of Australia adopts and supports the
submission of the Australian Council of Trade Unions to the Senate Education and
Employment Legislation Committee Inquiry into the Building and Construction
Industry (Improving Productivity) Bill 2013, and the Building and Construction

Industry (Consequential and Transitional Provisions) Bill 2013.

The Maritime Union of Australia would welcome an opportunity to appear before
the Inquiry and provide oral submissions regarding its particular concerns about the
Bills, including the proposed application to the supply and transport of building

goods, and to the offshore oil and gas industry.

Yours faithfully

Paddy Crumlin
National Secretary

Level 2, 365 - 375 Sussex Street Sydney, NSW, Australia 2000
T 029267 9134 | F02 9261 3481 | E muano@mua.org.au | www.mua.org.au






